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TOPICS 
DAC Summer Closure 
Brain Camp 2017 
Retirement & Celebration Functions 
 

 
DAC CLOSURE – The District Administration Centre will be closed from Friday, 
July 14 until Friday, August 18, inclusive.  The office will reopen on Monday, 
August 21. 
 
Enjoy your summer break! 

  

 
BRAIN CAMP 2017 – There’s still time to register for Brain Camp 2017, 
Wednesday, August 30 from 8:30 a.m. until 3 p.m.  This free event takes place at 
NDSS and includes an impressive line-up of sessions.  Some sessions include: 

 Diverse Student Voices Panel 

 The Google Suite for Education Drive-in 

 Formative Assessment 

 Hands on Intro to FreshGrade (K-7 and 8-12) 

 Applying Design Skills with Technology 

 Primary Literacy 
 
More information and how to register is available here. 
 

 
RETIREMENT FUNCTIONS – If you are planning a retirement event that you 
would like posted in NLPS News, please send it to communications@sd68.bc.ca.  
 

 Join friends and colleagues of Dover Bay Secondary for a celebration 
honouring retiree Lynn Brown at the Longwood Brew Pub on Thursday, 
June 29. Drop by any time after 3:30 p.m. to celebrate with Lynn.  

 Please join John Barsby staff as they honour retiree Howard Mallett at the 
Quarterway Pub on Thursday, June 29 from 3:30 to 5:30 p.m. 

 

Find current and past issues of SD68 News on our web site sd68.bc.ca  

To submit an item for SD68 NEWS: 

Mail  Email 
Communications Office  communications@sd68.bc.ca 
Nanaimo Ladysmith Public Schools 
395 Wakesiah Avenue, Nanaimo, B.C. V9R 3K6 Phone 
 250-741-5273 
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